
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
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21st August, 2018 

 
Stage 2 and 3 Spelling Bee Final 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Your child has been selected to represent their class in the Spelling Bee final. This will be held on Thursday  
23rd August in Jackson Hall.  
 
Stage 2: 9.15am 
Stage 3: Approximately 10am 
 
Words will be taken from the Premier’s Spelling Bee word lists. Additional words may be added if the need 
arises.   
 
Students may wish to continue practising at home. If so, please encourage them to do so in the following 
format; 
 
Say the word, spell the word, then say the word again  
e.g. “said, s-a-i-d, said” 
 
If you would like to watch, you are most welcome to attend. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Tahlia Stafford 
Assistant Principal Stage 2 


